
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent  

 

As you know, we are always raising money to improve the school for the children.  

 

 

With this target as our focus we have joined TheGivingMachine which will allow you 

to generate cash donations for the school without it costing you a penny. There are 

nearly 6,000 schools & charities taking part in this scheme, with the successful 

schools raising £1,000’s every year at no extra cost to parents!  

 

TheGivingMachine is a not for profit social enterprise whose sole aim is to raise 

money for UK schools and charities. Shopping online via TheGivingMachine at your 

favourite shops will generate a free cash donation with every single purchase. With 

stores like Amazon, Ebay, M&S, NEXT, Tesco, Sainsbury and John Lewis taking part 

with hundreds more, you are bound to find what you want from your favourite shops 

at TheGivingMachine. You can also receive great special offers only available on this 

site. 

 

Please join our new giving community by visiting www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk and 

join to support our school, they only require your name, e-mail address and a 

password for you to become a Giver.  

 

You can select our school by typing in the post code L21 8JH. 

 

It really is as simple as that. Please ensure you don’t miss this opportunity to give 

while you are shopping and help spread the word to raise as much as we can from 

this amazing scheme. Your help will make a difference to our school.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

ST ELIZABETH’S P.T.F.A. 


